
FIRST DRAFT BRIXTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REGULATION 14 STATUTORY CONSULTATION 
 
Brixton Neighbourhood Plan Group is pleased to announce that the first draft of the Brixton 
Neighbourhood Plan is out for public and statutory consultation. Under Regulation 14 we are 
required to consult with a wide range of people and organisations and this email is sent to you as 
one of the public /statutory consultees.  
 
The draft Neighbourhood Plan and supporting information is available for downloading from the 
Brixton Parish Council website at 
http://www.brixtonparishcouncil.org.uk/Neighbourhood_Plan_2016_4508.aspx 
 
Please send your comments to me by email brixtonpc@talktalk.net by the closing date for the 
consultation which is the 12th January 2018. Anonymous responses will not be considered. 
 
With best wishes 
Kirstie 
 
 
Kirstie Aldridge                                                               
Clerk to Brixton Parish Council                                     
 
24 Furzehatt Road 
Plymstock 
Plymouth 
Devon 
PL9 8QS 
 
Tel : 07890 945785 
Email : brixtonpc@talktalk.net 
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